
 
 

SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
 

August 3, 2014 
 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their 
families and the family of the Church: Bella Jones 
Borkowski, Thomas Beaty, Brian Bennett, James 
Buchanan, Josephine Chiarolanza, Martha 
DiCesare, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, Emily 
Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, Baby Liam Michael 
Gies, Steve Hedrick, Rachel Horvath, Vincent 
Jacoby, Diane Kraus, Bill Keenan, Pat Kost, Nicholas 
Lannutti, George and Molly Lozinak, James 
Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara 
Martinick, James McBride, Jr., John McLaughlin, 
Julia McLaughlin, Margaret McLaughlin, Stephen 
Merlin, John Mullahy, Betty Mulligan, Lisa O’Brien, 
Baby Addison Pfeffer, Baby Harper Ann Renshaw, 
Sue Roccia, Baby Peter Sayegh, Tim Schwartz, Eva 
Seeton, Kristin Shearon, Robert Smith, Janice 
Swan, Kena Thompson, David VonGlahn, Connie 
Wagoner and for all those who are hoping and 
praying for organ transplants. 
 
BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are scheduled 
for Tuesday, August 5th at 7:30 PM in the Rectory 
Conference Room. Your baby is always welcome 
in Church, however, for the instruction itself, 
please try to schedule a babysitter so you may be 
free to concentrate. Also, please call the Church 
Office at 610‐834‐1975 for sign up purposes. 
 
We Welcome Peter Aloysius, son of Peter Boehl 
and Patricia Greiner, Hayden Grace, daughter of 
James and Meghan Tobin, Brendan Chester, son 
of Dan and Maureen Peters, and Jackson Thomas, 
son of Paul and Jessica Bennett 
into the St. Philip Neri Church Community. These 
babies were baptized last weekend. 
 
PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we 
remember in the silence of our hearts especially,  
Mary Turnbull. 

 

 
ANNOUNCED MASSES 

 
Monday 

8:30 AM Sharon Finnegan 
 
Tuesday  

8:30 AM Mary Anne Adams Flaherty 
 
Wednesday  

8:30 AM Christina A. Mazurek 
 
Thursday  
   8:30 AM Tullio Leomporra 
 
Friday  
   8:30 AM Loretta Dziuban 
 Elaine Bergey 
Saturday  
   8:30 AM Sheila Maguire 
 
There will be no 6:30 AM Masses from June 16 
until September 1. There will be no adoration 
during July and August. Adoration will resume in 
September. 
 
 
Please remember to fill‐out and return your 
Summer Repair envelope as soon as possible. It 
can be returned by mail to the church office or 
you can place it in the collection basket on 
Sunday. 
 
 
Altar Society Volunteers Needed Saint Philip Neri 
Church is in need of volunteers to help clean the 
Church. Can you spare one hour on a Friday 
morning, once a month, to be part of a group that 
helps keep our Church beautiful? If you are 
interested please call the Church Office at 610‐
834‐1975. 
 
 
H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, 
or to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill 



 
 

Franks at  610‐828‐2530 or email: 
ann59bil@gmail.com, or  
Loretta Zych at 215‐836‐1127.  
 
 

PARISH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
REGISTRATION for the Parish Religious Education 
Program (CCD) is now being taken for 2014‐
2015.  Those registered at Saint Philip’s with an 
incoming child in Kindergarten and Grade 1 
already received a letter and registration form.  
Those currently enrolled have already received 
their materials.  The cost of the program is $175 
for one child and $225 for 2 or more children.  If 
you only have one or more children in 
Kindergarten, the cost is $100. Kindergarten 
classes are on Sunday mornings from 10:00‐10:50 
AM. Grades 1‐6 have classes on Monday and 
Tuesday afternoons from 4:00‐5:30 PM.  Bus 
transportation is available from Whitemarsh 
Elementary, Ridge Park, and Colonial Elementary 
both days for $50 per family. A child needs to 
attend only one class per week.  The day of 
choice will be limited to the number of children 
who can ride the bus meeting a safe and legal 
limit.  If you like children, have faith in God, and 
would like to get involved at Saint Philip’s we will 
supply you with catechetical training, teaching 
manuals, and resources.  Please call Jeanette Paul 
at 610‐834‐9868 if you can lend a hand! 
 
Men’s Prayer Group Men of different ages meet 
every Wednesday morning in the Rectory 
Conference Room from 7:30 to 8:30. If you are 
interested in joining and wish for more 
information, call Duane McCarthy at 610‐825‐
5237. 
 
The Philippians An organization for senior citizens 
fifty years and older that offers trips, 
programs, service projects and entertainment. 
New members are always welcome. For 
information on becoming a member, please 
contact Angela Berry (610) 260‐1211. 
 

ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A CHILD? An 
informal group of Moms and Dads get together to 
talk or just listen to others who understand how 
you feel. For more information contact: Marianne 
O'Connor 610‐825‐4975 or Rosemary McNichol 
215‐ 247‐2267. This group meets every third 
Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM in the Rectory 
Conference Room. 
Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice 
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 
homeless of St. John’s? Pans, lids and recipes are 
available in the Church Office and at Barbara 
McCarthy’s (610‐828‐2058). Frozen casseroles are 
brought to Barbara’s house by 9:00 AM. The next 
delivery date is August 6th. 
 
Cradles to Crayons has contacted SPN’s Cub 
Scout Pack 107 with an immediate need for 
gently used boys’ clothing, in particular shorts 
and lightweight pants. The Pack has placed a box 
for donations in the vestibule. If you have clothes 
you would like to donate and would prefer 
someone pick them up, please contact Eileen 
Moran at emoran@comcast.net or 610 260 0786. 
Cradles to Crayons is a local non‐profit dedicated 
to providing area children with the essential 
items they need to thrive. Thank you in advance 
for your generosity. 
 
Become a Spiritual Mother 
Adopt a Philadelphia Priest Today! 
With the permission Archbishop Charles J. 
Chaput, O.F.M. Cap.,D.D. and the cooperation of 
Monsignor Daniel J. Sullivan, Vicar for Clergy and 
the Blessed Virgin Mary as our model, we are 
working to provide each priest in the Archdiocese 
of Philadelphia with a Spiritual Mother, who will 
commit to anonymously adopt him and pray for 
him and his vocation as long as she lives. There is 
no financial commitment attached. Spiritual 
motherhood can be practiced by a women of 
mature faith of any age and in any position in life 
who is willing to make the lifelong commitment 
to prayer. To adopt a priest in Philadelphia, go to: 
http://archphila.org/spiritualmotherhood/spirit
ualmotherhood.php. Scroll down on the event 



 
 

bar, print the Spiritual Mother Commitment Form 
and mail it to the address listed on the form.  
 

Forms are also located at the entrances of 
church. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Rosemary Doyle at rdoylerd@comcast.net or 
215‐368‐5875 
Maria Richardson at marichar@comcast.net or 
215‐721‐0199 
St. Francis Inn Summer Needs: The essentials 
remain the same along with lg cans pasta sauce, 
chili/spaghettios, strawberry jam/jelly, iced tea 
mix, tea bags, aloe for sunburn, feminine 
protection products, bandaids for cuts, powdered 
milk, pasta/noodles/rice, mac‐n‐cheese, sugar, 
lemonade mix, sunscreen, socks, sz m&l men’s 
briefs, sz 6 diapers, baby formula, bleach, toilet 
paper, paper towels, tissues, travel sz toothpaste, 
freeze pops, grape jam/jelly, men’s sz 2x/3x t‐
shirts, laundry & dish soap, disposable razors, 
toilet bowl cleaner. 

 
SPN SCRIP Gift Celebrate, Brides, Grooms, and 
New Babies in your life with Gift Card presents! 
Buy gift cards after the weekend Masses and 
during church office hours. For more choices, 
order at shopwithscrip.com; use SPN code 
7D53E11E329L. For more info, contact Patti at 
spnscrip@gmail.com or 215‐836‐2129. 
 
Cardinal Dougherty High School, Class of 1964, 
50th reunion will be held on Saturday, September 
27, 2014. For information, contact Kay Davis 
Morrissey at 214‐896‐5466 or e‐mail 
cdhs1964@gmail.com.  
 
Class of 1964  ‐ Bishop McDevitt H. S.  
Trying to reach graduates about our 50th Reunion 
Beach Party to be held August 23rd at the 
Deauville Inn in Strathmere, NJ  from  
12 N. to 4 PM. Please contact: Dolores Colussi 
Dougherty at 215‐740‐4224 or 
Dolores.Dougherty@LNF.com 
 

SAVE THE DATE St. John the Baptist  
School / Parish Summer Reunion 
“LIGHTHOUSE POINTE” Wildwood, NJ 
Sunday, August 17, 2014 Time:  1:00 PM to 5:PM 
Tickets $25.00 Per Person  ($30.00 at the door) 
For more Information and Tickets contact: Marie 
Kwartnik @ 215‐317‐2775 Mariek0925@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
Host families are needed for several international 
students who would like to attend Pope John Paul 
High School for the upcoming semester. For more 
information, please contact Lydia Colarusso of 
Nacel Open Door at 610‐428‐7824. 
 

Merion Mercy Academy High School is looking to 
hire the following coaches: Head Coach for Cross 
Country & Assistant Volleyball Coach. Please 
contact Athletic Director Barbara Clarke – 
bclarke@merion‐mercy.com 
 

Bring the World Home  
Host an International Student If interested 
please contact Jose at: 215‐753‐7297 or 
ChcHousing@fls.net Chestnut Hill College 9601 
Germantown Ave., Philadelphia, PA 19118.  
 

Host Families are needed for international 
students. If you are able to share your home with 
an international exchange student during  the 
months that they will be attending Archbishop 
Carroll or Pope John II or Lansdale Catholic High 
School we will provide a generous monthly 
stipend to help you enjoy the student’s company 
without worrying about the cost 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=T‐
veMKbwJJE Please Contact: Maria Richardson,  
mariarichardson@nextglobal.org 267‐664‐2878 
 

Save the Date! First Annual Abbey Faith & Music 
Fest Join us for the first ever outdoor Catholic 
music festival of Christian rock in the Philadelphia 
area: The Abbey Faith & Music Fest, Saturday, 
September 20 at Daylesford Abbey in Paoli, PA 
The theme of this year's Fest is "Truth and 



 
 

Beauty" with internationally known keynote 
speaker Bill Donaghy, Executive Director of the 
Theology of the Body Institute.. Contact: Mark 
Griswold at 610.644.1655 ext. 114 or 
mark@stnorbert.org. Tickets available now 
online with special Youth and Young Adult group 
rates. Order now: TheAbbeyFest.com 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  
October 3, 2014 

St. Philip Women’s Guild 
Presents… 

DESIGNER BAG BINGO 
014phi 


